
Email sent to Year 5 Parent/Carers on Friday 20th June 2025 re. 

‘Enterprise’ Project Sale 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 5, 

  

FABULOUS FINISH – ‘ENTERPRISE’ PROJECT SALE – Wednesday 

2nd July 2025 

  

This term, Year 5 have been working on an ‘Enterprise’ project.  In small 

groups, they are creating products to sell to raise money for Friends of 

Mombasa Children and Amplifying Voices. We have challenged the children to 

incorporate a recycled element into each item. 

  

On Wednesday 2nd July, the children will be holding a sale on the main 

playground at the end of school day (in the school hall if wet). We would like 

to invite you to come along and see what they have been making and perhaps 

spend some money (cash only) for a good cause.  Please make sure to bring 

small change. 

  

The children will be needed from approx. 2.45 - 3.30pm to sell and then tidy 

up their stalls.  If your child has to leave school by 3.15pm and can’t stay the 

additional 15 minutes, then please email the office via 

office@broadwaterce.org  before Friday 27th June 

  

Thank you for all your support this academic year. 

  

The Year 5 Team 
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